Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers

Minutes of a Committee Meeting held on Tuesday, January 13" 2004 at 16 Brading
Close commencing at 7.35pm.

Present:  Arthur Coleman (Chairman), Ernie Spray, Denis Coleman and Esther
Carpenter.

Apologies for Absence: Apologies were received from Sid Powell and Ron & Connie
Longley.

Minutes of the Previous Meeting: These had been circulated and after the Bank
balance figures had been corrected, were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising: Apart from the Bank balance correction above nothing arose under
this heading.

Financial Report: The Bank balance remains at £912.09. Stamps and envelopes to
the value of £5.79 have been purchased, leaving £4.98 in petty cash. The Bank and
receipt books were offered for inspection.

Dinner/Dance 2004: The Chairman has booked the menu with the Yelton Hotel. All
speakers are as previously arranged and our President, Tim, has agreed to do the
citation to Judy Hill and present the salver to her.

Esther will purchase raffle prizes as she thinks fit and Committee members will supply
others as usual.

Flowers will be bought and presented to Jean Hayler.

It was decided that the Chairman should book next year's event for the last Saturday in
January 2005 whilst at this year's.

A sub-Committee meeting was arranged for 10.30 a.m. on Tuesday, 21 January 2004
at Brading Close.

Christmas Meet: This did not take place as the four Ashdowns had to cancel and that
would have meant only two or three attending.

Any Other Business: No items arose under this heading.

Date of Next Meeting: The next meeting was arranged for Tuesday, February 24"
2004 to be held at 16 Brading Close at 7.30pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a
vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair.

The Meeting closed at 8.35pm.

Signed

Chairman




